
$599,900 - 23 Lasalle Court, Bedford
MLS® #202301119 

$599,900
3 Bedroom, 3.00 Bathroom, 1,889 sqft
Residential on 0.06 Acres

20-F, Bedford, NS

Lifelong memories are made here on Lasalle.
This home differs from the others in West
Bedford in only the best ways (Not just the
affordable price tag & this is NOT a condo= No
fees!). We are done with the grey, cold cookie
cutter new construction that everyone has and
back in with the warm family home that
holidays are always spent, where sleepovers
are always held, kitchen parties are the norm
and where its safe enough for the
neighbourhood kids play mini sticks on the
street. Located on a quiet family friendly
cul-de-sac, this spacious 3 Bedroom, 4
Bathroom, 3 level townhouse, with a garage, is
complete with the most perfect walk out lower
level for your brand new puppy you will
obviously have to get. Let's make 23 Lasalle
your family's next chapter. Be sure to check
out the virtual tour!

Built in 2012

Essential Information

MLS® # 202301119

Price $599,900

Bedrooms 3

Bathrooms 3.00

Full Baths 2

Half Baths 2

Square Footage 1,889

Acres 0.06



Year Built 2012

Type Residential

Sub-Type Single Family Residence

Status Closed

Date Sold April 27th, 2023

Community Information

Address 23 Lasalle Court

Area Halifax - Dartmouth

District 20-Bedford

Sub-District 20-F

City Bedford

County Halifax

Province NS

Postal Code B4B 0H8

Amenities

Utilities Natural Gas, Cable Connected, Electricity Connected, Natural Gas
Connected, Phone Connected

Parking Spaces 1

Parking Detached, Single, Paved, Shared

# of Garages 1

Interior

Interior Features Ensuite Bath, High Speed Internet

Appliances Oven, Dryer, Washer, Refrigerator

Heating Baseboard

# of Stories 3

Stories Three Or More

Has Basement Yes

Basement Finished, Walk-Out Access

Exterior

Lot Description Under 0.5 Acres, Cleared, Landscaped, Wooded

Roof Asphalt

Construction Aluminum Siding, Brick

Foundation Concrete Perimeter

School Information



Elementary Rocky Lake Elementary

Middle Rocky Lake Junior High School

High Charles P Allen High School

Additional Information

Zoning BWCDD

Listing Details

Listing Office RE/MAX Nova (Halifax)
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